Montreal, May 5, 2015.

Via email to christine kiumpp@comcast.com

Comcast

One Comcast Center
Philadelphia, PA 19103
USA

Attention: Mrs. Klumpp

Re: Request regarding certification of compliance with the Children’s Television Act

Dear Mrs. Klumpp:

We are replying to your letter of March 27, 2015 requesting certification from Stingray Digital
Group Inc. (“Stingray”) in connection with the Children’s Television Act of 1990.

As the Karaoke Channel and Concert TV video on demand services provided to Comcast by
Stingray do not include any commercial spots, Stingray is exempt from providing certification of
compliance with the Children’s Television Act.

Should you need any additional information in this regard, please don't hesitate to contact me.

Yours truly,
e &“fé—‘
Eric Boyko

President and CEQ
Stingray Digital Group Inc.

514.664.1244

stingray.com



